
UNITED STATES MARINE CORPS 
MARINE CORPS BASE 

Psc BOX 20004 
CAMP LEIEUNE. NORTH CAROLINA 28542XlOO4 N REPLY REFER To: 

6286 

Colonel Jack Mader, USMC, Retired 
12 16 Country Club Drive 
Jacksonville, North Carolina 28540 

Dear Colonel Mader: 

This letter is an invitation for you to attend a Technical Review Cpmmittee Meeting on Tuesday, 
September 19, 1995. The meeting is scheduled to commence at 1:00 p.m. and is expected to last 
until approximately 3:30 p.m. The meeting will be held at Building 1, in the Commanding 
General’s Briefing Room, on the first deck. Parking is available behind the building. 

This meeting will focus on Operable Unit 7 which includes Sites 1,28, and 30. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Mr. Neal Paul, Director, Installation 
Restoration Division, Environmental Management Department, at telephone (910) 45 l-5068. 

lciTi&+Adr 
ROBERT L. WARREN 
Assistant Chief of Staff 
Environmental Management 
By direction of 
the Commanding General 

copy to: 
COMLANTNAVPACENGCOM (Code 1824, K. Landman) 


